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August 27, 2025 
  
Beginning on Thursday, August 28th, 2025, Nevada Cannabis Compliance Board (CCB) will 
temporarily accept payments in-person.  
  
As the CCB has shared this week, a network security incident within the State impacted Accela’s 
payment capabilities.  
  
The CCB will accept payments in both the North and South from 8am-5pm Monday-Friday 
(excluding holidays). 
  
Las Vegas 
700 East Warm Springs Road, Suite 100 (1st Floor) 
Las Vegas, NV 89119 
  
Carson City 
3850 Arrowhead Drive, (1st Floor – Security Check-in) 
Carson City NV 89706 
  
Payments will be accepted in the form of a business or personal check, cashier's check, or money 
order made out to the State of Nevada. Cash payments will be turned away. Agent Card 
applications must be complete before payment is dropped off. 
  
As the State continues recovery from a network security incident, please note that the CCB is not 
accepting payments via Accela. Industry may send payments by mail or electronically upon 
notification Accela payment capabilities have been restored. No penalties will be incurred for 
payments impacted by the network security incident. 
  
Mailing Address 
Cannabis Compliance Board 
P.O. Box 20099 
Carson City, NV 89721 
  
The in-person payment option will be discontinued once the Accela payments have been restored.  
  
Thank you for your understanding. The CCB is committed to providing frequent updates. Please 
email CCBLicensing@ccb.nv.gov with any further questions. 
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